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July 29, 2015

Elizabeth Dudek

Secretary

Agency for Health Care Administration
2727 Mahan Drive

Tallahassee, FLL 32308

Re: Statewide Medicaid Managed Care Rates
Dear Ms. Dudek:

We received your letter dated July 17, 2015 addressed to Mr. Jeffrey Feasel, President
and Chief Executive Officer of Halifax Health Medical Center (Halifax). In your letter
you highlighted certain matters related to the Statewide Medicaid Managed Care program
and the concerns of the Agency that hospitals may have Medicaid HMO contractual rates
that “have ballooned to unreasonable proportions and higher than what is allowed by
state law.” Further, you requested that “all hospitals receiving payments and health plans
reimbursing hospital providers to certify none of your contractual arrangements are at or
above 120% of the Medicaid fee schedule, meeting requirements by August 1, 2015.”

In response to your request, we certify that Halifax has no Medicaid HMO contractual
arrangements where the payment rates are at or above 120%.

I trust that our certification above is satisfactorily responsive to your request. Should you
or others have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (386) 425-4563, or via
email at kent.bailey@halifax.org.

Sincerely,
ent Bailey
Director of Finance

Copy to:
Mr. Jeffrey Feasel, President and Chief Executive Officer PO Box 2830
Mr. Eric M. Peburn, Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Ofﬁcefg A ———

T: 386.25+.4000
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